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Colorado Association of Blind Students invites you to attend:
Scaling the Mountains to Your Success!

Who: The Colorado Association of Blind Students (CABS) is a group of blind and visually impaired high school, college, and grad students in the state of Colorado. Our goal is to help blind students in Colorado network and share information about educational issues affecting Blind students in the state of Colorado.

 What: Come to learn about the latest in assistive technology, scholarships for blind students, and tips for navigating college and getting training in blindness skills.

When: Saturday, March 5, 12:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m. UMC Room 382
Why: Because it will be fun, informative and there will be free lunch!

How: If interested please RSVP by contacting Arielle Silverman at 602-502-2255 or via email: Arielle71@gmail.com by Friday, March 4, 2011. Bus information and driving directions are available upon request.



